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Having attended the meeting last week the barrister for the stonestreet green solar seemed to have no understanding on
how such a huge solar farm would impact the village of Aldington. He spoke about 'streets’ rather than country lanes with
no lighting and had no understanding of how narrow our lanes are and how it would impact traffic to and from the village.
There appears to be no thought of the visual impact this farm will have or to the loss of so much farming land. There is
also the issue of flooding next to station road which happens every year and the danger of these batteries to the
envirinment, never mind the sound that comes from them.



